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MEETING MINUTES AUGUST 28, 2013 

 

 

 

The meeting of the subcommittee convened at 6:35 p.m. In attendance were Sue Roman, 

Sue Rauth, MJ Turcotte and Lynmarie Lehmann. 

 

The subcommittee reviewed the current zoning ordinance and discussed the use of the 

terms "building" and "structure" in conjunction with the newly proposed definitions. 

 Recommendations regarding various changes were discussed and will be presented to the 

entire Board for consideration at the next meeting.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:15. 

 

These minutes were prepared by Lynmarie Lehmann. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted September 3, 2013 

 

 


